
Chapter Chatter
Winter 2002

San Diego

It was a full house at TUV Product Service for the November
meeting of the San Diego EMC Chapter.

Deborah Madsen of Underwriters Laboratories in Brea pre s e n t e d
the informative “Protection Against Electric Shock: UL 2601-
1/IEC 60601-1” to the San Diego EMC Chapter at its November
meeting.  She was part of their “double-header” pro g r a m .

Don Heirman is shown presenting a lecture on measurement
uncertainty to the San Diego EMC Chapter at their November
meeting.  Dan Hoolihan later joined Mr. Heirman as a lecturer
on the topic.


